Dear Sisters and Brothers,

I ask that you join me and vote Curtis Walker as Assistant Director "A", Maintenance Division.

I first met Curtis in 2014 when he taught the most comprehensive MS-1 classes I ever attended. These past 9 years serving as the Northeast Maintenance NBA, I have had the pleasure and opportunity to work with Curtis on many different levels. We have taught together at conventions, all-craft conferences, staffing advocate training and conducted regional prearbs. Most recently we served together on the National Negotiation team for Art 38 maintenance. He stood out as a leader during negotiations as well as during all of our maintenance council meetings. Curtis always has the pulse of what is occurring on the work room floor. Curtis has been a primary "go to" colleague I call when I need a second opinion on new challenges that arise in the maintenance craft. We all know that challenging times lay ahead particularly for the maintenance craft. Curtis Walker has the talent and **motivation** needed to ensure maintenance moves in the right direction. We cannot allow our National Officer positions to stagnate. I encourage you to learn more about Curtis Walker by visiting his website "Curtiswalker4apwu.com." Curtis is a needed change to invigorate and help move the maintenance craft forward. Curtis Walker has my vote and I encourage you to give him yours.

In Solidarity,

Dave Sarnacki

Maintenance NBA

Northeast Region